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Nationwide Children's Hospital Removes
Obscene ‘Trans’ Link from Website

We have bad news /good news to
report. Nationwide Children’s
Hospital had carried a link in the
gender program section of its
website that led within a few clicks
to pornographic material. This link
was brought to Nationwide’s
attention during opponent
testimony on House Bill 454, the
Save Adolescents from
Experimentation Act. Go HERE to
view screen-saved link, courtesy
of CCV. Warning: graphic content)

During that testimony, Dr. David Axelson of Nationwide Children’s was
caught by surprise when Representative Gary Click (R- Vickery) asked
why such a site was on the hospital’s website as a “resource.”

The good news is that Nationwide Children’s has removed that link.
The hospital's “gender clinic” for children is under fire for the harm
such treatments cause to children.

Read More Here

Protect Ohio Children
Releases New
‘Whistleblower’
Information on Ohio
Schools

For most K-12 students, school
has ended for the summer in
Ohio, but the radical left is as
busy as ever pushing radical
indoctrination into the schools.
You will find NEW evidence tips
that came to the Protect Ohio
Children Coalition during the last
two months of the 2021-2022
school year for the following
school districts:Berea,Brunswick,
Buckeye Valley,East Clinton,
Groveport Madison, Mount
Vernon,New Albany, North
Ridgeville,Olentangy,Strongsville,
Sycamore Community, Tiffin,
Upper Arlington,Westerville.
[Photo: recommended book on
“"LGBT Heritage Month" site for
Olentangy students]

For entire list, go to link below.

See School
Indoctrination
map here

Why is America Allowing Child Corruption?

Children deserve a time of innocence in childhood and an education
free from exploitation and sexualization. Unfortunately that's
becoming more and more difficult to find-- unless we stand up and
say NO.

This is our goal at Mission America: to promote sound Christian values
in America and protect our children.

Mission America thrives on your prayers, your appreciation of our
resources, and the contributions so graciously made to this ministry.
We continue to expose anti-child policies and actions.

Visit our website at www.missionamerica.com to make a secure online
donation. Just follow the link on our home page or you may send a
donation to:

Mission America

PO Box 21836

Columbus, OH 43221

Thank you so much and may God bless you!

Visit our Website

Thank you for your prayers and support!
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